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NOTICE  OF  CANCELLATION  OF PUBLIC  HEARING 
 
 

The 7:00 p.m. Wednesday, December 13, 2017 Public 
Hearing at the Quesnel & District Seniors Centre, for 
proposed Bylaws 1829 and 1830 regarding the OCP and 
Zone Amendments for the proposed Elliott Street 
Supportive Housing Development, has been cancelled 
at the request of the Proponent, BC Housing. 
 
BC Housing’s Open House that was scheduled for 5:00 
p.m. on Wednesday, December 13, 2017 at the Quesnel 
& District Seniors’ Centre has also been cancelled by the 
Proponent. 
 
More information to follow. 
   
 
 
DATED at Quesnel, British Columbia this 13th day of December, 2017. 
 
 
 
Original Signed by Kari Bolton 
_________________________________ 
Acting Corporate Officer 
 


